
 

 
 

 
 

April 21, 2020 

 

To our Fairfield Union family, 

Our staff is devastated by the news yesterday coming from Governor DeWine to keep our schools closed 

for the remainder of the 2019 – 2020 school year.  In the coming days, the District will be sharing a wide 

range of plans involving various aspects of school operations (i.e. – retrieving students’ personal items 

from schools, Chromebook and school property collections, distribution of report cards, etc…).  Our 

community has been incredibly patient as we work our way through the unknowns of this closure, and 

we will be asking for your continued patience and understanding as we share out information.  Our 

administrative team and staff have been working tirelessly behind the scenes preparing for multiple 

scenarios, so we are in the process of finalizing plans now that we know our reality. 

We are able to announce plans for the educational process for the remainder of the year at this time.  

Please see the time line below: 

May 4 to May 8: The last batch of new assignments will be shared with students. 

May 8 to May 15: Teachers will share enrichment activities with students to continue education. 

May 15:  All work that can be submitted digitally is due to teachers. 

May 17:  Last collection of physical copies of work at food distribution sites. 

May 21:  Last day of school for students. 

*Any students having issues meeting the May 15 or May 17 due dates will need to contact their building 

principal and teachers to resolve the issue. 

 

To our Seniors, we are not ready to give up our fight to hold important events this summer.  We realize 

our options are becoming limited, but we are committed to exhausting all avenues before we cancel any 

events.  While we will never know how you feel, please know our entire community stands with you!  

Please do not hesitate to reach out if I can be of any help to you. 

 

        Respectfully, 

         
        Chad Belville, Superintendent 


